
 

 
 

Charter Review Commission  
 

Town Hall Meeting 
 

Tuesday, March 15, 2022 
7:00 - 9:00 p.m.  

 
 

 

Make Your Voice Heard on March 15 - Charter Review Commission Town 

Hall Did you know that almost 70% of registered voters in Rockville did not vote in the 

City’s 2019 election? Or the City has had the same number of Council members since 

1894? 

 

The Charter Review Commission invites all Rockville residents to attend a virtual Town Hall on 

March 15  

https://rockvillemd.webex.com/rockvillemd/j.php?MTID=m1029b967de97213496725da3ea

bb9775, 

  

to share their thoughts and ideas on how to:  

 

● Increase voter turnout 

● Engage our diverse communities 

● Update the City Code & Charter https://www.rockvillemd.gov/124/City-Code-Charter 

 

Please share the link to the Town Hall with your neighbors and community! 

https://rockvillemd.webex.com/rockvillemd/j.php?MTID=m1029b967de97213496725da3ea

bb9775 

 

Learn more about the Charter Review Commission:   

www.rockvillemd.gov/102/Charter-Review-Commission 
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